
     

SCHOOL TRIP INFORMATION SHEET  

[date] 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 1 will be visiting Hilliers as part of their Minibeast topic. This topic is a science and geography focussed trip 
where we will be learning about different habitats and classifying minibeasts. During the day the children will 
explore the surroundings and partake in some pond dipping. Back in school, we will be learning about the life 
cycle of a butterfly and be given our very own caterpillars to look after.  

Trip Name Hilliers 
 

Trip Organiser Mrs Anousis  
 

Trip Date 9th June 2022 
 

Departure Time 
Return Time 

9:30am 
2:30pm 

 

Lunch Packed lunch required in a suitable backpack.  
 

Additional Requirements Clothing - Please send your child in a school jumper with their 
own choice of trousers. If the weather has been wet, please 
wear waterproof clothing and appropriate footwear. If the 
weather has been warm, please ensure your child has a hat and 
sun cream has been applied prior to the trip. They can bring sun 
cream with them to apply independently.  

 

Medical Information Please inform us if your child has any known allergies. 
Please provide any prescribed medicine to the school office and 
complete a medical form. 

 

Parent volunteers  We will require at least 4 parent volunteers for each class for the 
trip to go ahead. Please email the office as soon as you know if 
you can help and we will Marvellous Me you to confirm if your 
help is needed on Friday 20th May. We really appreciate all of 
your help so far!  

 

A voluntary contribution of £13.10 is now due for this trip; please make your payment via the online app or 
website, MCAS.  If you are unable or unwilling to make a voluntary contribution, please speak to your child’s 
class teacher in confidence. If you would like to withdraw your child from the Hilliers trip, please do not hesitate 
to contact your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Anousis  

 


